
 

HIGH SCHOOL and MIDDLE SCHOOL/JUNIOR HIGH BAT RULES 

 
HIGH SCHOOL:  All non-wood bats MUST not weigh more than three 
ounces less than the length of the bat (e.g. a 33-inch long bat cannot be 
less than 30 ounces) and MUST meet the Batted Ball Coefficient of 
Restitution (BBCOR) performance standard, and such bats shall be labeled 
with the BBCOR certification mark. 
 
MIDDLE SCHOOL/JUNIOR HIGH:  For games at the middle school level, 
member school teams may deviate from National Federation rules and use 
the bat standard currently allowed by Little League Baseball. This bat 
standard is the certification mark placed on the bat of USA Baseball, with 
this new bat standard effective with the 2018 season.  BBCOR bats are 
also legal at the middle school/junior high level. 

 


